
 Bantam Civic Association 
                       P.O. Box 22   Bantam, CT 06750   Incorporated 1947   

 

 

 

 

Bantam Civic Association Special Meeting Minutes 

 

Wednesday July 10, 2024 

 

 

 

 

A special meeting of the Bantam Civic Association was called to order at 5:05 p.m. at The 

Bantam Borough Hall by Paul Griffen, President 

 

 

Members Present:  Dick Sheldon, Jeanie Sanford, Dan Parsons, John Caron, Leslie Caron,  

 Katie Lapointe, Pete Dauten, JJ Annable, Jeff Porter, Jane Golding, and Kim Griffen 

 

Wall Take Down:   President Paul Griffen passed around the quote of $2,500 he received 

from Kyle Towne to take down the lacrosse wall at The Alain White Field.  Dick also 

explained that it would be paid by some AARP money to a person or company that is 

licensed. and insured. It is a qualification in order for the AARP to be used also Dick 

explained the AARP money does go under the category for safety.   

It was questioned about if the wall portion was in Litchfield and Bantam and can the money 

be used for this.   Dick explained it can be used in Bantam and/or Litchfield.   

A motion made by Dan Parsons to accept Kyle's offer and 2nd made by Leslie Caron. Motion 

carried unanimously.    

 

 

 

 

Adjournment:  A motion to adjourn at 5:17 p.m. made by Leslie and 2nd made by Jeff.  

Motion carried unanimously.   

 

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Kim Griffen 

7-12-2024 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
            


